
UxÄwxÇ jÉÉwá XáàtàxáUxÄwxÇ jÉÉwá XáàtàxáUxÄwxÇ jÉÉwá XáàtàxáUxÄwxÇ jÉÉwá Xáàtàxá    „„„„fâÅÅxÜfâÅÅxÜfâÅÅxÜfâÅÅxÜ    axãáÄxààxÜaxãáÄxààxÜaxãáÄxààxÜaxãáÄxààxÜ    

]âÇx]âÇx]âÇx]âÇx    ECDLECDLECDLECDL    
 

Hello neighbors. We hope you all are having a wonderful summer.  Below are a few things we wanted to 

share with all Belden Woods property owners.  

 

• Attached are the minutes from our annual HOA meeting held on May 11th.   Thanks to all of you 

who attended the meeting, and to Brian and Wanda Taylor for hosting our meeting, and the 

meal and gathering that followed.  We missed those of you who were unable to attend.  

• We want to welcome our newest Belden Woods neighbors, Alecia and Dennis Sizemore who 

recently moved in on Windridge Parkway. Welcome, Alecia and Dennis!!! 

• You’ll see in the minutes that we have elected a new HOA Board of Directors.  The first meeting 

of the new BOD will be held on June 24th at 6:00 pm at the home of Bob and Gay Olsen.  Any 

property owner who is interested in attending is welcome to do so.  We will be announcing all 

future Board meetings via group e-mail, as well as being posted on our community website 

https://beldenwoods.com/ 

• We are once again having our annual neighborhood yard sale along with the Windy Gap 

Mountain Village neighborhood. The yard sale will be held on Saturday, August 10th.  Watch for 

more information on the yard sale from Kellie Powell as we get closer to the date.  

• Please be sure to provide any changes to your contact information, particularly e-mail addresses 

to Brian Taylor at Brian@BrianWanda.com so that you can stay informed about the happenings 

in our neighborhood, including HOA meeting notifications.  

 

Thanks everyone. Happy summer! 

Sincerely, 

Belden Woods HOA, Board of Directors 

 


